
On November 4th Willoughby Society held Its 21st 
Anniversary party A buffet laid on by Newton Caterers had 
as its centrepiece a cake presented by Mr and Mrs 
Browniow and a flower arrangement by Mrs Val Hall. A toast 
to the society was proposed by Mrs Q. Hancock as one of 
the only four remaining founder members. 
This was followed by entertainment given by members of the 
Rugby Victorian Ensemble. The evening was concluded with 
everyone receiving a piece of birthday cake The Social 
season of Willoughbv Cricket Club is now in full swing and 
various fund raising 9 events have been organised', There 
are Bingo and Darts evenings in. the New Pavilion and a 
Youth disco and Folk Evening in the. Village Hall. Yet 
another Jumble Sale is being arranged and to conclude the 
year there is the Hosing Day Cricket Match against 
Offchurch and a sponsored walk around Flecknoe and 
Grandborough which includes a Treasure Hunt with clues 
and Two 'Pub Stops' on the 27th December. Anyone 
interested in any of these events contact Brian Hall or Beryl 
Hallam. 
 



On November 4th Willoughby
Society held Its 1st  Anniversary
party A buffet laid on by Newton
Caterers had as its centrepiece a
cake presented by Mr and Mrs
Browniow and a flower arrange•
ment by Mrs Val Hall. A toast to
the society was proposed by Mrs
Q. Hancock as one of the only
four remaining founder
members.

This was followed by enter-
tainment given by members of
the Rugby Victorian Ensemble.
The evening was concluded with
everyone receiving a piece of
birthday cake

The Social season of Wil-
loughbv Cricket Club is now in

full swing and • various fund
raising 9 events have been
organised', Then. &n Bingo and
Darts evenings an . the New
Pavilion ands Youth  disco and
Folk Evening in the. Village Hall.
Yet another Jumble Sale is being
arranged and to conclude the
year there is the Hosing Day
Cricket Match against Offchurch
and a sponsored walk around
Flecknoe and Grandborough
which includes a Treasure Hunt
with clues and Two 'Pub Stops'
on the 27th December.

Anyone interested in any of
these events  contact
Brian Hall or Beryl Hallam.


